
Feedback on Existing Pet Surveillance 

Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Pet Surveillance Practices 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the current pet 

surveillance practices implemented at [Location/Organization Name]. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to enhance the safety and monitoring of pets. 

However, I believe there are areas that can be improved for better effectiveness and user 

experience. 

Strengths 

• Real-time monitoring has greatly alleviated concerns regarding pet safety. 

• User-friendly app interface simplifies access to surveillance footage. 

Areas for Improvement 

• Enhancing camera resolution for clearer images during low-light conditions. 

• Implementing regular updates on surveillance technology to maintain security standards. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my feedback. I look forward to discussing this further 

and contributing to the continuous improvement of our pet surveillance practices. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


